Dear Student,

Hello and Welcome Back! I hope that you are enjoying your summer and looking forward to getting back to school. Even though I am enjoying summertime, I am looking forward to meeting you and getting into some amazing things this year in 5th grade.

As you begin your process of getting ready to come back to

school, here are some items that I am asking you to get:

____ black pens
____ pencils (as many as possible as we always run out)
____ (1) packs of loose-leaf paper (wide ruled)
____ (2) folders ____ markers
___ low or no odor Expo/Whiteboard markers
___ Inexpensive earbuds or headphones for personal classroom use throughout the year. They would need to stay in school and I will store them for you.

Enjoy the rest of your summer. I will be in and out of school the week before school starts if you have any questions. Please don't hesitate to call or email me at: twiegand@oswego.org.

Your 5th grade teacher, *Mr. Wiegand*